September 19, 2002

2122043959

Mr. David W. Miles Principal Pizitz Middle School 2020 Pizitz Drive Vestavia Hills, AL 35216

Dear Mr. Miles:

Thank you for your letter of September 18th detailing the viewing schedule of the daily Channel One News program at Pizitz Middle School.

The details you have outlined for us, indicating that the program is shown on most days during the homeroom period or later in the day if circumstances do not permit, is well within the contractual viewing requirements of Channel One Network.

I am happy to know that you are committed to previewing the Channel One News program daily prior to showing it to your students. We strongly encourage that all Channel One schools do exactly that and report to us any concerns that they have about the program. Local administrators have the option to forgo showing the daily Channel One News program in their schools if, in previewing, they find any portion of the program to be inappropriate or unsuitable for their schools. Fortunately, with our 11 year history, this appears to happen rarely.

Thank you for your dedication to provide your students with another valuable, educational tool in the daily Channel One News program. Your direct participation and suggestions are important to us in helping us make the program the best for the students, schools and community.

Sincerely,

m Ditte